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Microsite 
 
 

PURPOSE:   
To have a microsite and the PSPL website.  This site will provide information about the Club 
to intending members.  
 
 

ACTIONS:   
The Management Committee agreed that the Club does not need its own website, but does 
need a website presence, so the PSPL site offered a sensible solution. 
 
Items to go on the microsite include the Constitution and the monthly newsletter, minus 
contact phone numbers for individual Committee members. 
 
At the Management Committee meeting of 4th July 2020, the decision was made to replace 
the PSPL microsite with the Club’s own unique Website. Anticipated implementation of the 
website will be mid-September, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date of Management Committee confirmation of policy: 2 October 2018 and 5 
March 2019 

Who to action:        Newsletter Editor 
 


